SANTAQUIN CITY CORPORATION

PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

The following are the minutes of the regqular meeting of the
Planning Commission of the City of Santaquin, Utah. The meeting
was held on Thursday, November 12, 1992 in the City Civic Center.
The meeting commenced at 7:00 p.m.

The following members were in attendance: Acting Chairman,
Kurt Stringham, Brenda Wall and Brent Vincent. Chairman Glade
Robbins and Jeri Bascom was excused. Also in attendance was
Councilman Hortt Carter and Calvin Wall.

A motion by Kurt Stringham to approve the minutes of the
meeting held October 8, 1992 to be accepted as written. Brenda
seconded. All voted aye.

1. Mr. Jr. Ross, Dale Rowley, Don Gilson and Gene Jones were
present to inquire annexation at approximately 600 East 450
South.

Mr. Ross’ remarks: Mr. Ross has some concerns on how far the
sewer 1s to be extended. Also the question of forcing ajoining
landowners to annex into the City.

Commission Remarks: The new annexation ordinance needs to be
in place and hopefully will be passed on Tuesday, December 1,
1992. This item to be tabled until after the dicision by
Council.

Meeting stands adjourned.

Brenda Wall



